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July 15, 2024  

 

 

SIKA-RMAX PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCMENT 

 

To: Our Valued Customers 
 
 
Due to additional raw material increases used in the manufacture of polyisocyanurate insulation 
products, Sika-Rmax will be implementing an 8% price increase on all Rmax polyiso products effective 
September 3, 2024. 
 
We will honor all existing written quotes; however, all orders shipped on or after close of business on 
Tuesday, September 3, 2024, will be invoiced at new pricing unless approved in writing by a Sika-Rmax 
representative.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We value and appreciate the opportunity to supply your 
insulation needs.  Please contact me, or your local area sales representative, directly if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Fantin 
Vice President, Marketing 
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